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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 071 of 2024 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89 
 
  
04 July 2024 
 
 
 
 

Further to NtM 064 of 2024 - Filming of four localities in northern part of Malta - 
Chum 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and divers, that additional filming activities will take place in Marfa (as shown on 
Chart E). 
 
The filming will be held between Thursday 11th and Wednesday 31st July 2024. 
 
All conditions and advice mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 064 of 2024, will 
apply also to this area. 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 2537 
 
 




